
 

 

         
 

3rd April 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer,          
YEAR 8 FORM GROUP CHANGES 

 

In order to better facilitate Prep study time we will be carrying out a re-distribution of the form groups in 

Year 8. These changes will not impact on every student but will have the effect of ensuring an even 
distribution of students across the 7 form groups.  

 
The movement of students is not based on behaviour or academic performance and will not alter any 

other aspect of your child’s timetable.  
 

Students will be informed of any change after the Easter holiday. If you have any concerns or queries, 

please do not hesitate to get in touch at the number above. 
 

 
Yours faithfully, 
 

D.Evans 
 

Mr D Evans 
Head of Year 8 


